
 

Director General FIA, Muhammad Tahir Rai, Hilal-i-Shujaat urged the officials to serve the country 

with honesty and dedication so as to earn a good name for Agency. 

While addressing the  passing out Ceremony of Assistant Director (Investigation) at FIA Academy, 

he stressed upon the importance of team work through which any organization can easily achieve 

its goals. Being prime investigation agency of Pakistan, we have to serves as a role model for 

provincial police and other Law enforcement agencies. 

He further said that “The attitude of an individual official represents the collective attitude of the 

Agency. So, it is up to you to earn good name for the department through your devotion and 

honesty”. 

At the end, Director General congratulated the passing out Assistant Directors over the successful 

completion of the course. He also thanked Director Training Dr. Athar Waheed for his dedication 

in organizing international standard capacity building courses with limited resources. The 

Director General also distributed certificates among the participants. 


